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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE TO WATER SYSTEM CUSTOMERS 

 

The City of Sulphur has restored pressure within the water supply system above the minimum requires 

level established by the Louisiana Administrative Code – Sanitary Code. Water samples collected by the 

Louisiana Department of Health and Hospitals – Office of Public Health have been negative for coliform 

bacteria. Therefore, the boil advisory released as a precautionary measure is now rescinded. The water is 

again safe for consumption.  


